FOXWOOD HOME OWNERS

ASSOCIATION MINUTES

Tuesday
March 26th, 2019

Kevin Finnegan - President @ William Austin - Vice-President
June Dolson - Secretary e Glenn Munson - Corresponding Secretary
Laura Bott - Treasurer

Meeting called to order at 7 pm

Flag Salute and Invocation by Vice-President William Austin.

Dues Due! Check list and make sure your dues are up-to-date.

Medicine bottles are still available to put in your refrigerator with medical information
enclosed for Ambulance EMT's in case of an emergency.

Remember card and exercise rooms are off limits to anyone under age 16 ... and both rooms
are always off-limits when a rental party is using the Clubhouse. Also remember to take
balloons and decorations down after a party rental.

Thanks to our coffee ladies Eileen Moylan and Angela Pecoraro and thanks also to our 50/50
guys ... Frank Wildenauer and Carlo Pecoraro.

Face Book with Bill Fox is moving along and doing a fine job.

Old batteries and latex paint cans (not oil based paint) can now be thrown in the garbage.
Do not put old used batteries any longer by the sign-up desk in the Clubhouse.

Horseshoes with Bob Edwards on Saturday mornings ... weather permitting.

GOLF Team with Jerry Dolson will be starting Tuesday, April 2nd with 12:36 tee-off time.

Bocce will be starting the end of May. Sign-up sheets will be up next week.

Once again PLEASE TAKE NOTE to CLEAN UP AFTER PETS and DO NOT SPEED!

Sign up on our Website in order to receive e-mails about HOA information and events.

Remember that our Foxtale Advertising helps to pay for our HOA parties and affairs.

Yard Sale will be Saturday, September 21st. For information call the Cacciola's at 884-0423.

A motion was made by Dave Soika for $300 to be given to the Rail Road Club and seconded
by Cathy Cavanagh. All in favor.

Kevin met with Peter. Gate working well and all seem to be happy with Gate Guard. However
Dave Soika and Cathy Hannon complained that the gate should have been left open the
evening of our St. Patrick's affair in the Clubhouse. Will look into the gate being left open
for future parties.

New white line will be drawn on road at gate entrance.
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Four new 3x8 tables worked well for St. Patrick's party.

New exercise equipment has been installed.

There will be a sign-up sheet for residents to be informed of the best use of the new
gym equipment.

It's "mating season" and even Staten Island is being over-run with the turkey problem.

Dave Soika has requested new signs for the Clubhouse parking lot. Many that are new here in
Foxwood are "getting lost". Also new exit signs are needed.

Riverhead Dentist Dr. Doroski collects old prescription glasses. Since we don't know what to
do with our box of donated old glasses ... Laura Bott called Dr. Doroski's office. It seems
that Dr. Doroski does yearly dental volunteer work in Haiti where he takes the glasses that
come in handy and are much appreciated.

May 5th is Cinco de Mayo day and some of our HOA gals have organized a pot luck evening in
our Clubhouse. This is not a Recreation run affair ... just show up.

There is no reading of the monthly minutes as per motion made by Pete Mosia back in April of
2016 to disperse with the reading of the minutes at a meeting since minutes are put on the
Website and a copy is also put in the Library within a few days after a meeting.

Treasury Report by Laura Bott ... See attached. Motion to accept report by Angie VanRiper
and seconded by Tom VanRiper.

Corresponding Secretary Report read by Kevin Finnegan as Corresponding Secretary Glenn
Munson took ill during tonight's meeting. See attached.

Recreation Committee Report by Judy Ogiejko. St. Patrick's party was a success and enjoyed
by all. Good food and dancing by the Polish dancers. A collection was taken up for $317
and added to the HOA donation of $100 to total $417 given to the dancers. An Easter Egg
Hunt will be available for Foxwood grand-children on Saturday, April 6th. The Christmas
Social will be on Sunday, December 8th and the Christmas Dinner-Dance at Georgio's on
Tuesday, December 17th. See attached.

No new business ... No old business.

50/50 by Carlo Pecoraro and Frank Wildenauer:

40% or 2nd place of $28 to ... Ellen Spina #112
60% or 1st place of $42 to ... Gail Vingelis #294
Meeting adjourned at 7:40 pm.

Respectfully Submitted
June Dolson, Secretary
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Foxwood Village Recreation Committee
Financial Statement of Activities
February 27, 2018 - March 26, 2019

Reported at

March 26th HOA Meeting

Feb. 27,2019 Opening Balance $1,817.44

Receipts

St. Patrick’s Day Dinner $1,995.00
Total Receipts $1,995.00
Sub Total | $381244]
Disbursements

Dinner Supplies £162.71

Lakoma Catering $1,312.50

DJ $235.00
Total Disbursements $1,710.21
Checkbook Account Balance as of 2/26/19 $2,026.23
Bank Account Balance as of 2/26/19 $2,064.73
Difference -$38.50

item 1

Item 2

Called bank on 2/26/19.

Check 1885 posted as

$1312.00 instead of

$1312.50. Bank to adjust
by DR to our account

and CR to Lakota

Check #1887 for $38.00
noy yet cleared




CORRESPONDING SECRETARY'S

REPORT
By: Glenn Munson

Tuesday, March 26th, 2019

Get Well Cards Sent to:

Helen Gugler #145
Elaine Washington #275
Eileen McNell #58
Natalie Chinsky #139

Sympathy Card Sent to:

Werner & Barbara Vollmers #73
On the passing of their Son-in-Law

Thank You Cards Received from:

Helen Gugler #145
The Alfano Family #277
Judy Lanning #245




